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     July 11, 2017 
 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
      
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
  
Enclosed please find the following tariff pages for the Germantown Telephone Company, 
Inc., d/b/a GTEL Teleconnections.   
 
     P.S.C. No. 1 - Telephone 
      Section 4 
       First Revised Page 2      
 
The issue date of this filing is July 11, 2017 and the effective date is July 25, 2017. 
      
The Company seeks to remove reference to make ready charges from its tariff.     
 
Customers will be notified of this revision via bill insert. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
--S— 
 
Caroline Hill 
Regulatory & Member Services Director  
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